
 

  ​Abington School District 

Music Department 

October 27, 2020 

Elementary Instrumental Music - Fall 2020 Beginner Strings Updates 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians of Third Grade Students, 

 

Please be reminded that all third graders interested in joining the elementary strings program 

are still warmly invited to do so. You can access all the information you need on our 

registration webpage.  

www.musicrecruitment.com/abington 

Please complete your registration by ​Friday, 10/30. 

 

Here, you may complete online registration and instrument rental with ease. Here, we also 

include information shared at our virtual family meeting last week as well as a few updates 

which are summarized on the following page. 

 

The instrumental music team enjoyed getting to virtually meet with interested students and 

families last Monday evening. We look forward to connecting with all interested students. If 

you have questions, please let us know at ​https://tinyurl.com/bandstringquestions​. 
 

As always, we remain committed to providing all students meaningful, inclusive, and 

successful pathways to experiencing the Arts in ASD. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

The Elementary Instrumental Band Team 

 

Mr. George Frueh Ms. Stephanie Coppola 

georgefrueh@abington.k12.pa.us stephaniecoppola@abington.k12.pa.us 

  

Mr. Kevin Longwill Mr. Luis Aguilar 

kevinlongwill@abington.k12.pa.us luisaguilar@abington.k12.pa.us 

  

Mr. John Williams Mr. Ray Haertsch 

johnwilliams@abington.k12.pa.us rayhaertsch@abington.k12.pa.us 

 

Matt Harris,  

Supervisor of Fine Arts 

matthewharris@abington.k12.pa.us 
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Elementary Instrumental Music - Fall 2020 Beginner Strings Updates 

 

 

 

All lessons are available as scheduled synchronous classes like other special content area 

classes. Assignments are also available asynchronously for each class. Students who receive 

pull-out programming during the school day will need to asynchronously access instruction 

and complete assignments for any subject content they may have missed while attending the 

pull-out programming. Conversely, if a student is unable to attend their band/string lesson, 

they should complete that work asynchronously.  
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